
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hurricane Sandy-6 

Executive Order No. 113 

Extension of Property Tax Grace Period 

 

     Executive Order 113, signed today by Governor Chris Christie, extends the 

grace period for payment of fourth quarter property tax payments to November 

16, 2012.  This mandatory grace period extension does not apply to those 

municipalities with accelerated tax sales.   

     The Executive Order also gives municipalities the option to extend the 

fourth quarter property tax grace period, by resolution of the governing body, 

to no later than December 31, 2012.  Municipalities looking to extend their 

grace periods beyond November 16, 2012, should consult with their respective 

counties and boards of education before doing so, as the Executive Order does 

not require those entities to delay the right to demand their respective tax 

payments. 

     If you have any questions concerning this procedure please do not hesitate 

to contact Pat Turin of the Division of Local Government Services at 

609.292.6858.  Municipal and Freeholder Clerks are asked to distribute this 

notice to their elected officials. 

 

Approved:  Thomas H. Neff, Director 

Contact Information 

Director's Office 

V.  609.292.6613 

F.  609.292.9073 

Local Government Research 

V.  609.292.6110 

F.  609.292.9073 

Financial Regulation 

and Assistance 

V.  609.292.4806 

F.  609.984.7388 

Local Finance Board 

V.  609.292.0479 

F.  609.633.6243 

Local Management Services 

V.  609.292.7842 

F.  609.633.6243 

Authority Regulation 

V.  609.984.0132 

F.  609.984.7388 

Mail and Delivery 

101 South Broad St. 

PO Box 803 

Trenton, New Jersey 

08625-0803 

Web: 

www.nj.gov/dca/divisions/dlgs 

E-mail: dlgs@dca.state.nj.us 

 

 

Distribution 

Municipal Clerks 
Chief Financial Officers 

County Freeholder Board Clerks 
School Business Officials 
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